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WASTE MANAGEME

TONY SPADACCIA
GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS

WASTE MANAGEMENT

2700 WILES ROAD
PompPANO BEACH, FL 33073
954.984.2064
954.984.2071 FAX

August 11, 2016
Russell S. Ketchem
Solid Waste Manager
City of Pompano Beach
1201 NE 5" Avenue
Pompano Beach, Florida 33060

Re: Annual Rate Adjustment - Sec. 15.1.2
Dear Mr. Ketchem:

We have discovered that the Bureau of Labor Statistics has recently changed
the naming protocol for the Producer (Wholesale) Price Index for Durable
Goods utilized for the annual rate adjustment as set forth in Section 15.1.2.
The designation set forth in the Agreement for Residential and Commercial
Solid Waste Collection Services is WPUSOP3130. The new designation is
WPUFD413112,

We have determined that there is no change procedurally so the calculation
under the newly designated index is the same as would have been produced
by the old.

Accordingly, we see no reason to formally amend the Agreement but propose
that this letter indicate our understanding to utilize the new designation for
the index.

If the above is acceptable, please send me a note agreeing to same.
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TONY SPADACCIA
Government Affairs



